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From my experience I have noticed that people under the voting age but able to get a 

driver’s license get ballots which they should not!  

Also, they are not registered correctly which causes them to be confused as to why 

they didn’t get the proper ballot. Most voters, especially those new to Oregon, do not 

know that they can go online to view how they are registered.  

The idea of having DMV register voters is good, but it only is as good as the person 

doing the data entry. Unfortunately, they are very busy and that causes them to rush 

and not verify that what they entered was correct. Many voters feel how they register 

is personal and don’t want a stranger entering it. 


